Members, Northridge Homeowner's Association

Message from the President:

The first meeting of the Northridge Homeowner's Association Board of Directors was held on March 26th. The board elected officers to serve for the upcoming year as follows:

President: Carroll D. Marty
Vice President: Dick Cunningham
Treasurer: Pauline Cummings
Secretary: Steve Finnegan
Member: Glenn Bastiaans

Board discussions included:

- 1) The possibility of establishing a recreational area (to be determined) for a Ball Field, Volley Ball Court and Tennis Court. The board is eager to receive your suggestions on what is most desirable for our community. We are looking for people to serve on a committee to evaluate the feasibility and possible location for such an area. Please contact Carroll Marty at home or at work , if you are interested.
- 2) The annual Home Owner's picnic is tentatively scheduled for Sunday, June 5th.

Opportunities:

Children interested in mowing the "Green Areas", please contact Dick Cunningham

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

Carroll Marty
President